
Building for Generations 

 
J.M. Wilkerson Construction 
Co., Inc. was contracted to 
remove and replace the 
expansion joints of 23 bridges in 
Metro Atlanta, Georgia.  
 
Timing was a big issue on this 
project. Work could only be 
performed on nights and weekends 
in order to disturb traffic as little as 
possible. 
 

Client 
Georgia DOT 
Lee Upkins 
404.631.1990 
 

Architect 
Heath & Lineback Engineers 
Gary Lineback 
770.424.1668 
 

Start Date 
April 2005 
 

Completion Date 
July 2006 
 

Contract Amount 
$1.5 Million 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Georgia DOT Bridge Joint Repairs 
Multiple locations, Georgia 
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